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Please please, I beg of you not to dump more fuel on this fire. Enabling people to 

continue to live on the street in open-air drug scenes will only further embolden 

criminals, support dangerous addictions and draw more addicts and dealers to the 

area. Please. We need to help people rise of these sore ruins, not embolden them to 

wallow in addiction and despair.  


